
Secretary Haaland,  
Director Stone‑Manning  

and Director Williams!
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CARE ABOUT PUBLIC LANDS? 
SCAN TO LEARN MORE

W E L C O M E  T O 

IDAHO

That’s why WE SUPPORT the draft rule 
proposed in March that BRINGS BALANCE 

to Bureau of Land Management lands.

IDAHOANS LOVE THEIR PUBLIC LANDS AND WILDLIFE.

These lands, waters and cultural areas SHOULD BE 
CONSERVED as Idaho grows and our economy develops.

THANK YOU FOR THIS COLLABORATIVE EFFORT THAT WILL 
GUARANTEE FUTURE GENERATIONS WILL BE FREE 

TO ENJOY IDAHO’S OUTDOOR WONDERS, AS WE DO TODAY.


